
 

 CAMPSMOUNT 
   

 

Ian Midgley MaEd, BSc (Hons), PGCE Principal 
Ryecroft Road, Norton, Doncaster   DN6 9AS                                                                                                               
Tel: 01302 700002     
Email: info@campsmount.com  www.campsmount.com                                                           Part of Leger Education Trust 
        @CampsmountAcad                                                                                                                                        

July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent,  
 
Year 6 Transition Arrangements 

I am delighted to be able to write to you to formalise your invitation to our transition days at 
Campsmount Academy.  

• Transition days - Tuesday 11th, Wednesday 12th and Thursday 13th July 

• Transition Evening - Thursday 13th July 5pm-6.30pm – An important information sharing 

event where you will also get to meet your tutor. 

Students will need to bring a pen, pencil, ruler, PE kit and other than a single pair of studded earrings 

and a watch jewellery is not permitted. It is recommended that they bring a morning snack, if 

required. Students will need to bring a packed lunch. Those entitled to free school meals will be 

catered for the same as they are in their own school. Parents and students are responsible for their 

own travel arrangements to and from school.  Students need to arrive at Campsmount by no later than 

8.45am with our school day finishing at 3.00pm. 

Over the course of the 3 days they will get to experience our fantastic facilities, wide ranging 
curriculum and gain an understanding in to some of the wonderful extra-curricular activities we offer to 
our students.   

The Transition link on our website has now been updated with useful information to make sure that 

your child is ready for school in September. Our ‘Moving Up’ guide is accessible electronically via this 

link. This document contains information on our Vision, Values and Expectations, uniform, pastoral 

systems and extra-curricular opportunities amongst other things.  

We look forward to welcoming Year 6 and feel sure they will enjoy this experience. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mrs K Elmes 
Progress Leader Year 7  

 

http://www.campsmount.com/
https://www.campsmount.com/wwwcampsmountcom/transition

